
WEST BANK/GAZA 
May 22, 2008 

2008-WBG-06 

To: All USAID/West Bank and Gaza Contractors, Grantees and Recipients 

Subject: USAID-Issued Permits: New Email Account 

Dear Implementing Partners, 

In order to streamline the process of the issuance of permits to Israel, West Bank or Gaza, the 
Mission has established a new email account where all permit requests and/or related matters 
should be directed. 

Effective Thursday, May 22, 2008, all permit requests, correspondence, questions and 
clarifications MUST be sent to the new email account at: psu-permit@usaid.gov. 

Please address any questions regarding this matter to Ms. Maya Dadush, Program Support 
Assistant at mdadush@usaid.gov . 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

Tel Aviv: American Embassy 
71 Hayarkon Street 
Tel: 972-3-511-4848 
Fax: 972-3-511-4888 

Sincerely, 

=if/f;w 
Acting Director 
Office of Contracts Management 
USAID West Bank & Gaza 

Jerusalem: American Consulate General 
P.O. Box290 
Tel: 972-2-622-7230 
Fax: 972-2-625-9484 




